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From: Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov>


Sent: Friday, March 15, 2019 7:49 AM


To: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal


Cc: Cathy Marcinkevage


Subject: Re: SOS section


Attachments: CCVO Rangewide Status of the Species - Full Length Versions_3.14.2019.docx


The most recent SOS version is attached. There are still a few unresolved edits to the references section, but all


else has been updated.


Kristin Begun, Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Ocean Associates, Inc.


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region


kristin.begun@noaa.gov


On Thu, Mar 14, 2019 at 4:38 PM Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal <garwin.yip@noaa.gov> wrote:


Thanks. Where’s the SOS section?


Cathy—All yours if you have the capacity for someone to tackle the abbreviated SOS section for the BiOp.


Sent from my iPhone


On Mar 14, 2019, at 4:03 PM, Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Garwin,


Today I worked on starting to draft Delta effects, attended the 508 and ROC on calls, had a call


with Jeff to discuss Delta sections, and finished edits to the SOS document except for comments


on references. Brittany is going to tackle references.


I'll clock in tomorrow at 7:30 am.


Kristin


On Thu, Mar 14, 2019 at 7:01 AM Kristin Begun - NOAA Affiliate <kristin.begun@noaa.gov>


wrote:


Good Morning Garwin,


Today I will be working from 7 am to 3:30 pm on edits to the SOS section, drafting effects to


Stanislaus and Delta sections, and the 508 and ROC on check-in calls.


Kristin


Kristin Begun, Natural Resource Specialist


Contractor with Ocean Associates, Inc.


NOAA Fisheries West Coast Region

kristin.begun@noaa.gov



